
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

2016 PBHS PROVIDER CAPACITY SURVEY 
 

FEBRUARY 9, 2016 

 
 

In order to determine the PBHS provider capacity as it currently is in Maryland and to 
forecast the PBHS provider capacity in the future, a brief survey has been developed 
to collect responses directly from providers.  All behavioral health providers are 
encouraged to participate. 
 
Instructions: Click on the link below to take the online survey. 
 
Link:   https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/DWL5679  
 
Deadline:  Friday, February 19, 2016. 
 
Thank you for your participation! 

 

 
Questions and Comments: 
 
Please contact Jarrell Pipkin, Quality Director, at:  
Jarrell.Pipkin@beaconhealthoptions.com or 410-691-4012 with questions about this 
Provider Alert. 
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